Board Meeting Summary
July 13, 2020
 
The Trion Board of Education met in the regular monthly meeting on Monday, July 13, 2020.  Present for the meeting were Dr. Phil Williams, Board Chair Randy Henderson, Vice Chair Kari Brown, Members Johnny Brimer, Jeff Maddux, and Darriel Broome.  Also in attendance were Jason Lanham and Mandy Taylor.
 
 New Business:
· The board received and approved the ESPLOST and General Fund Obligation Bonds     financial reports.
· The system financial reports and the schools quarterly financial reports were submitted and approved by the board members.
 
Other Business:
The board received the Bulldog Athletic Club and Band Booster financial reports as information items.  The BAC reports $ 56,178.40 as the closing balance.   The band booster club reports a balance of $ 8,493.21 with $2,828.54 in savings.
Student Enrollment report was submitted as an information item.  As of March 13, 2020, the end of year student population is reported at 1,379 with breakdown as follows:  TES - 688; TMS - 315; THS – 376.
 Superintendent Report:
Dr. Williams discussed the graduation ceremony scheduled for July 31st, 2020 at 8 p.m. at Sam R. McCain Stadium/Clarence Blevins Field.  
Dr. Williams shared a list of the Trion High School’s Class of 2020 scholarship recipients with board members. 
Dr. Williams provided the Board with budget updates and emphasized that a 10% cut is much better than a 14% cut in QBE money, but there would need to be over $1 million in cuts.  Dr. Williams estimated that a preliminary budget would be ready by the beginning of next week.
Dr. Williams presented the board with a detailed information sheet regarding what to expect when the students return to school. This list provided information of how we will be practicing prevention, entering the school buildings, changing classes, lunch plans, and nurse support.
Personnel:
The following personnel recommendations were submitted and approved:
Certified Recommendations:
John Chance – Elementary Teacher 49%
Kathy Hampton – Elementary Teacher 49%
Monna O’Kelley – Elementary Teacher 49%
Stacey Chapman – Elementary Teacher 49%
Dan Duff – High School Teacher 49%
Dean Hollis – High School Teacher 49%
Gail Jones – High School Teacher 49%
Joe McCoy – High School Teacher 49%
Lanny Thomas – High School Teacher 49%
Lamar Turner – High School Teacher 49%
Hannah Marks – Elementary Teacher
Casey Born – Elementary Teacher
Kayce Patrick – Elementary Teacher
 
Certified Resignation:
Katie Turpin – Elementary Teacher
Classified Retirement:
Ray Hancock – Custodian (Effective August 1, 2020)
 
 The next board meeting will be held Monday, August 10, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.
